
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we have been learning more about animals and 

improving our geography skills by locating where animals 

live around the world.  

 

 

 

 

 

English 

In English we have been animal experts, explaining where animals live 

and researching what things these animals eat, how they behave and 

any other interesting facts.  

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

In maths we have challenged ourselves with using a 

new method to add two 2-digit numbers. Most of us 

are now really confident with this method and prefer 

it to other methods that we have learned. The 

children have really enjoyed ‘being the teacher’ and 

proving whether I have made mistakes or not.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

We have loved learning about life-cycles and have enjoyed watching our own 

tadpoles grow into frogs. We have been keeping a daily diary to show what changes 

have been happening.  
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